
 

STATEMENT 

Friday 28 June 2019 

LIFE CODE COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE ISSUES SANCTION  

The Financial Services Council notes that the Life Code Compliance Committee (LCCC) has issued a 

sanction under the life insurance code of practice.  

This shows that the code is effective.  

You can see a list of LCCC sanctions here. 

Contact: Nick Kirwan  

 

https://fsc.org.au/policy/life-insurance/code-of-practice

